INCORPORATED

VILLAGE OF HEWLETT BAY PARK

RENEE ZYLBERBERG, DEPUTY MAYOR MICHAEL DAVIDOV, TRUSTEE SARAH JOSEPH, TRUSTEE STELLA GERSHFELD, TRUSTEE



MICHELLE BLANDINO, CLERK TREASURER BRIAN S. STOLAR, VILLAGE ATTORNEY DENNIS FROMIGIA, BUILDING INSPECTOR

30 PIERMONT AVENUE, HEWLETT N.Y. 11557 TELEPHONE 516.295.1400 · FACSIMILE 516.295.1406

ANTONIO OLIVIERO, MAYOR

March 13, 2024

Dear Neighbor:

The next meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held on Monday March 18, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. at Village Hall.

The annual Village tax bill was mailed at the end of February. If you pay your taxes directly and have not received your tax bill, please contact the Village Office. To avoid interest penalties your Village taxes must be paid no later than April 1, 2024.

Please remind your gardener to renew his license by March 31st if he hasn't already done so, and to observe all rules regarding the operation of equipment and Village parking regulations.

The Village has begun a beautification program on Cedar Avenue and Woodside Drive. You will notice trees being taken down. New Fencing will be installed within the week and new cobblestone curbing will follow. Plantings and flowers will be planted in May to complete the program.

If you notice any streetlights out or day burning, please call Village Hall during business hours, so the office can arrange to have them repaired.

We hope you can join us on Monday evening and look forward to your participation.

Very truly yours,

Dr. Antonio Oliviero Mayor